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Dear Friends of Tomica:

I write to you as a friend and mother of our beloved Tomica and the team captain of our Tomica's Walk of Love Team. Tomica died last July at only 32 from heart disease related to lupus. When Tomica was diagnosed with lupus at the age 5, doctors told our family that she would not live beyond 10. Tomica said, "yes I will, I have things to do!"  Tomica lived her life to the fullest and touched hundreds of people everywhere she went. Her accomplishments and her legacy gift of $50,000 to the Georgia Chapter of the Lupus Foundation of America upon her death, is a testament to her immense courage and determination to fight lupus and to find a cure.

To lose a child and to watch her years of suffering is the greatest pain a parent will ever face. I am grateful for your love and support.

PLEASE HELP my family and Tomica’s friends all across the country who will participate ONLINE and in person.  Help us reach our goal of team goal of $5000 for Tomica’s Walk of Love team in the Walk for Lupus Now in Atlanta, Georgia, Saturday, April 21, 2007. Tomica’s chapter gift and courage will be honored at the walk and I will travel to Atlanta with many family and friends from Michigan to participate in honor of Tomica and all those living with lupus. 

YOU CAN support our team and be a walker and not even leave home. 
Here is how you can help:

1. Sign up to be a walker at our team web site at http://www.firstgiving.com/TomicasWalkofLove in support of our team. Create your own personal fundraising page and email all you know who will support your love of Tomica by donating on your own fundraising page. 

2. You can also use our walker envelope if you prefer to raise funds, though online allows you to reach anyone, anywhere.

3. You can simply make a donation online to my team and our goal.

4. If you prefer, you can send a donation to the Georgia chapter in the enclosed envelope.

Thank you in advance for your support of our team and Tomica’s lifelong fight with lupus.

If you have any questions or need more materials or information, please call my friend, the Chapter President, Maria Myler at 1-800-800-4532 or email her at mmyler@lfaga.org.

God bless you all. 

Margaret Gill
